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Recommendation 
 
1. The Chief Financial Officer recommends that the Committee comment on and 

approve the Forward Plan.  
 

2. The forward plan was presented to the last Committee meeting to highlight the key 
areas that are anticipated to be reported in the future. The Forward Plan was approved 
and was to be reviewed at each Committee meeting. This is attached as an Appendix 
and Committee are asked to comment and approve the plan. 
 
 
 
Supporting Information 
 
Appendix – Forward Plan  
 
Contact Points 
 
Specific Contact Points for this report 
Rob Wilson 
Pensions Investment, Treasury Management & Capital strategy manager 
Tel: 01905 846908 
Email: RWilson2@worcestershire.gov.uk 
 
Background Papers 
 
In the opinion of the proper officer (in this case the Chief Financial Officer) there are no 
background papers relating to the subject matter of this report:  
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